
Another New Build! 

As part of our ongoing commitment to T Level delivery, Uni-
versity Academy Holbeach is pleased to announce the 
opening of our brand-new T Level Construction building. 
This exciting on-site development houses an impressive 
and extensive construction area which will accommodate all 
the Construction Department’s multiple discipline require-
ments.  

The intention is that the facility will be multi-functional: brick-
work and joinery/carpentry students will build the shell of a 
domestic property in the teaching area, and then the electri-
cal and plumbing students will practice their skills by the in-
stallation of gas pipework, water systems and electrical wir-
ing. The opportunity this will afford our current and future 
cohorts is significant as they will gain real-time working 
knowledge of their area of expertise, and will also acquire 
an appreciation of what other skills go into a house build. In 
addition to the remarkable working area, the building also 
accommodates a specialised classroom facility, changing 
and shower area and an office for teaching staff to work.  

The T Level construction building sits alongside the T Level 
classroom block which houses our state-of-the-art simulated 
hospital wing. The ward has been up and running since last 
summer and has already been used extensively by the 
Health students who also run clinics for school staff mem-
bers to check blood pressure and vital statistics in order to 
hone their professional and people skills. Academic classes 
are held in the building’s suite of classrooms which includes 
a dedicated area for the Management and Administration T 
Level delivery. 

October/November 2023 

October Careers’ Fair 

UAH ran its annual Career’s Fair in October which was 
well attended by local and national organisations. Stu-
dents from all year groups were able to talk to the NHS, 
local companies such as Taylor’s Bulbs and other educa-
tional establishments. UAH’s T Level programme leaders 
were out in force: students really engaged with the 
Healthcare T Level stand where T Level students demon-
strated the Department’s simulated choking vests… a real 
skill for life!  

Students on Placement 

This November, the heath care T Level students started 
their placement at Queen Elizabeth’s Hospital (QEH), 
King’s Lynn; they were lucky enough to be given a variety 
of experiences ranging from fracture clinics to general sur-
gery. Their placements will run for the next few months 
and could potentially lead to them being offered places on 
the NHS Reservist Programme and/or Nursing Bank. Our 
developing relationship with QEH has also meant that 2 of 
our year 13 T Level Management students have been 
placed in administrative roles … we look forward to seeing 
further developments in the coming months!  

Thanks to our Guest Speakers  

This term we have had a visit from Andrea James (QEH), 
who came in to talk about careers in the NHS and Elaine 
Kells and Sid Pontin who came in to talk to Management T 
Level students about careers in the auto trade industry. 
The students gained an important insight into how this in-
dustry uses employment pipelines and takes a refreshing 
approach to interviews and workforce upskilling. 

          If you have any T Level queries, send us an email on: tlevels@uah.org.uk  
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Year 12 T Level Health students on their very first day at QEH! 


